
 

 

 

 

28 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Parental Engagement Evening – Attending School – Managing Anxiety and Resilience Building  

On Tuesday 5th December we are inviting parents and carers to attend a parental 

engagement evening focused on managing anxiety and student resilience building. The 

event will focus on how you can support your child to attend school. We will be offering two 

20 minute slots and ask that parents and carers interested in attending the event, book a place 

on one of the available time slots:   

• 5:00pm – 5:20pm 

• 5:30pm – 5:50pm 

 

Members of the Senior Leadership Team will also be available throughout the evening to speak 

to you on a 1-1 basis, should you have any specific queries relating to the attendance of your 

child.   

 

Refreshments, including tea, coffee and cake, will be available therefore in order to manage 

catering, and facilitate for any dietary requirements, I would ask that if you would like to attend 

please click on the link: https://forms.office.com/e/0ZV7mDqKqW to register your attendance. 

We would ask that children/students do not attend with you. Please note the deadline for 

submitting your attendance is Monday 4th December 2023.  

Yours faithfully  

 

 

Mr T Voice   

Assistant Head Teacher  

https://forms.office.com/e/0ZV7mDqKqW

